
              4th December 2024   

Dear AACC Members and Partners  

RE:  2025 All Africa Youth Congress   

Receive fraternal greetings from the All Africa Conference of Churches (AACC) Secretariat in Nairobi – Kenya.   

I am delighted to inform you that the AACC has begun preparing the second All Africa Youth Congress (AAYC) 

scheduled for 31st October to 5th November 2025, in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia, and seek your support and participation 

in making this congress a success.  The AAYC is the flagship project of AACC’s campaign on youth and African 

Patriotism on the theme, ‘Africa: My Home. My Future.’ Since its launch at the inaugural AAYC in Ghana, 2022, the 

Campaign remains very fundamental in empowering the African youth leaders to own and offer leadership to the 

implementation of the AU Agenda 2063: The Africa We Want, the 17 SDGs, and other sustainable development 

Agendas of the continent.   

I am cordially inviting all African young people (aged 18 to 35 years) within your outreach or partners’ 

constituencies in Africa and the diaspora to register and participate in this congress using the link: Delegate 

Registration | AACC- All Africa Youth Congress (before 30th April 2025).  We strongly encourage all participants to 

strive to meet their travel costs and contribute a registration fee of 100 USD towards other congress requirements. 

Churches and all able entities are strongly encouraged to support the young people’s endeavours to participate in 

the congress in all possible ways.   

 

Similarly, I am kindly inviting you and all organisations interested in contributing to the congress program through 

side events and other activities to express interest using the link: Side Event Registration | AACC- All Africa Youth 

Congress (before 30th April 2025). Each side event is encouraged to financially contribute towards the congress 

budget.   

 

For more details about the All Africa Youth Congress, please check the AACC website at Home | AACC- All Africa  

Youth Congress or/and see the concept note attached. In case of any inquiries, please contact the AACC Executive 

Secretary, Youth at Email: youthcongress@aacc-ceta.org; Tel. +254706760871, or using any of the official AACC 

address for the Secretariat and the Sub offices.   

Thank you very much.  

Yours faithfully,   

  
Rev Dr Fidon Mwombeki The 

General Secretary.  
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